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Please Note:  

Providers’ News contains information pertaining to Arkansas 
Blue Cross and Blue Shield, a mutual insurance company, its 
wholly owned subsidiaries, and affiliates.  The newsletter does 
not pertain to Medicare.  Medicare policies are outlined in the 
Medicare Providers’ News bulletins.  If you have any questions, 
please feel free to call (501) 378-2307 or (800) 827-4814. 
 
Any five-digit Physician's Current Procedural Terminology (CPT) 
codes, descriptions, numeric modifiers, instructions, guidelines, 
and other material are copyright 2008 American Medical      
Association.  All Rights Reserved.  

The Providers’ News 
The Providers' News is a quarterly publication of  

Arkansas Blue Cross and Blue Shield.  Please send your 
questions or comments about the Providers' News to:   

 

Karen Green, Editor 
Arkansas Blue Cross and Blue Shield 

P. O. Box 2181 
Little Rock AR  72203 

Email:  krgreen@arkbluecross.com 

We’re on the Web!  

www.ArkansasBlueCross.com 

www.HealthAdvantage-hmo.com 

www.BlueAdvantageArkansas.com 

Effective May 1, 2008, Arkansas Blue Cross and Blue Shield will adopt the 2008 Resource Based 

Relative Value System (RBRVS) Relative Value Units (RVUs) which were published in the       

November 27, 2007 Federal Register Final Rule for most services.  A new Arkansas Blue Cross 

and Blue Shield fee schedule using the 2008 RBRVS will be available on the Advanced Health 

Information Network (AHIN) website bulletin board beginning February 1, 2008. 

Arkansas Blue Cross and 
Blue Shield moves to the 2008 
Medicare Relative Value Units 
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